
Public Notice 
 

In accordance with section 122(3) of  

The Municipalities Act  

be advised that future regular   

Town Council Meetings 

shall be held  on  

the second Thursday of every month, excepting 

August, 

effective Thursday, February 11, 2010  

and until further notice. 

Such meetings shall be held 

the Rose Valley Town Office 

217 Centre Street 

commencing at 7:00 p.m.  

 

Dated this 21st  day of January, 2010 

 

Marjorie Zarowny  

Town Administrator  

 


